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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Reception – Reading and Library Book 
  
As we approach the end of the school term, we will collect in all the children's reading books 
and library books this week.  
  
If you have misplaced a book, you will be issued with a £5 charge, which is payable on 
ParentPay.  
  
We will place a list of the phonemes and tricky words your child does not securely know yet 
in their planners from the assessments we have conducted this week that can be practised 
at home to support their learning.  
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
The Reception Team 
 


